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UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 

16359 RSC 2019 – UNDP LAC Research Center Expert Support Network 

Date: October 9, 2019 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir /Madam: 
 
We notify all interested bidders that the above referenced bid has been cancelled.  We thank your 
participation, hoping to receive your application on future processes.  
 
This consultancy will be retendered. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

PROCUREMENT UNIT 
UNDP RSC LAC 

 

  
 
 
*End of the notification*   
 


